
The Public Procurement and Disposal Authority (PPDA) instituted has investigations in 
accordance with Regulation 14 (1) (b) of the PPDA Regulations, 2014 and Regulation 60(7) 
(b) of the Local Governments (PPDA) Regulations, 2006.

The directors of the following companies are invited for hearings in relation to the 
investigations at the PPDA offices located at Plot 39 Nakasero Road scheduled for Friday 12th 
January 2018  from 9:00am.

i.	 Power and Water Products Ltd 
ii.	 Awico Engineering Company Ltd
iii.	 Elgon Interiors & Consultancy Company Ltd
iv.	 Universal for General Construction and Trading Company Ltd
v.	 Ox Foundation Ltd
vi.	 Ildo Holdings Ltd
vii.	 Ambrose Construction Company Ltd
viii.	 Millennium Agencies Ltd
ix.	 Fountain Technologies Ltd
x.	 Power and Communication System Ltd
xi.	 Amach Producers and Marketing Cooperative Society 
xii.	 Jamara Company Ltd
xiii.	 Restore Green Cover Uganda Ltd
xiv.	 Batania Investment Ltd
xv..	 Isolux Ingenieria S.A

Information regarding the matters being investigated can be got from the PPDA offices 
at Plot 37 Nakasero Road UEDCL Tower 5th Floor. Where the directors of the companies 
or individuals do not appear for the hearing, the Authority will proceed to determine the 
matters in their absence.

Please note that failure by the Directors of the above companies to come for the hearing 
will leave the Authority with no option but to proceed with the hearing and suspension 
proceedings without their defence.
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